As Chief Inspector of Election, | congratulate the winners of the 2022 Board of
Directors election and thank all Sierra Club members who voted.

Our organization's Board of Directors is an all volunteer team collaborating on important
decisions that determine our organization’s priorities, policies, and financial health.
These newly elected directors will join the 10 existing members to make up Sierra
Club's highest governing body.

In 2022, the Board of Directors will be responsible for selecting our next Executive
Director, prioritizing equity at the forefront of everything we do, and collaborating with
staff, volunteers, and partners across the country to meet the challenge of building a
livable future that sustains us all.

The Inspectors report the final results of the 2022 Sierra Club Board of Directors
election as follows:

The five candidates elected:

Allison Chin 34,717 13.85%
Cheyenne Skye Branscum 34,187 13.64%
Cynthia Hoyle 28,865 11.52%
Aaron Mair 28,637 11.42%
Dr. Michael K. Dorsey 24,186 9.65%

Results for other candidates who ran:

Brian Gomez 23,597 9.41%
Maya Khosla 21,389 8.53%
Shruti Bhatnagar 19,043 7.60%
Kathryn Bartholomew 18,909 7.54%
Herve Jean-Baptiste 17,139 6.84%
Valid returns via internet: 15,266

Valid returns via mail: 37,658

Total valid returns: 52,924

(Invalid ballots: 555)
Total Ballots Distributed: 695,607
Valid ballots returned: 7.61%

Steven Krieg
Chief Inspector of Election, for the Inspectors



